Slice Of Life INVITATON to CHEESE AND WINE SOCIAL Sponsored by the OHSU School of Medicine

Tuesday, June 14, 2005 5:00– 6:30 p.m.

Where: OREGON HEALTH AND SCIENCE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE The Basic Science Building Foyer on the OHSU Marquam Hill Campus in Portland, Oregon.

Who is invited: All attendees at the Tuesday pre-conference workshops and those arriving for the Wednesday pre-conference workshops will be welcomed to the OHSU School of Medicine and provided the opportunity to socialize

Transportation: A shuttle will depart from the lobby of the Doubletree Hotel-Lloyd Center at 4:30 p.m. Should you miss the shuttle, take the free MAX TRI-MET public transportation light rail service to downtown from the hotel. TRI-MET #8, which runs about every 20 minutes from the downtown Portland transit mall, goes directly to OHSU for a fare of approximately \$1.40 (please have the correct change). For driving directions, please visit http://www.ohsu.edu/about/directions.shtml#marquam. At the reception gather with new friends and find your way downtown to enjoy one of Portland great restaurants. Meeting new people is part of the Slice of Life Conference, don't be shy, join a group, share a cab, hop on a bus with new friends and see where it takes you.

More about your Hosts:

Vicki Fields, Assistant Dean for Medical Education at Oregon Health & Science University School of Medicine came to Portland in 1986 and beginning in 1989, she assumed the role of coordinating the curriculum revision project and its implementation at OHSU in 1994. In addition to managing admissions and student records, she continues to be administratively responsible for daily management of the medical school curriculum.

Edward Keenan, Ph.D., Associate Dean for Medical Education, joined the OHSU faculty in 1976 and is professor of physiology and pharmacology in the School of Medicine. He is director of the first year course in the Biological Basis of Disease and the second year Circulation Course and us an advocate of concept mapping in his teaching. Ed has spearheaded curriculum innovations that have been acknowledged by the American Medical Association, which awarded the OHSU School of Medicine its "Innovations in Curriculum Award." Ed has chaired the National Board of Medical Examiners' Medical School Liaison Committee, and the Association of American Medical Colleges' Western Group on Educational Affairs; he has also served on the steering committees of both organizations. Ed is a connoisseur of fine food and has good recommendations for places in all price ranges in Portland and he will provide a annotated list of restaurants.

(Registration material will NOT be available at this reception.)